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Bishop Hughes’ 2024 Study Group

This is My Story:

[Learning to see, talk, and share stories of faith

Many of us remain silent when given the
opportunity to talk about faith. What are
faithful people to say when faced with
loss, pain, or fear?

Bishop Hughes' 2024 Study Group will
focus on learning how to talk about faith
and developing an ease with using
language of faith both inside and outside
of our faith communities.

Four consecutive
Tuesday evenings:

Jan 9 & 16
7-8:30 PM
via Zoom

Jan 23 & 30

7-8:30 PM

in person at

St. Peter’s, Essex Fells

Find out more and register online by Jan. 8 at

dioceseofnewark.org/bishops-study-group-2024




